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              9th July 2021 

Classes for September 

The end of term is just a few weeks away and so we are now in a position to tell you which class your child/ren 

will be in from September. Teachers will liaise closely with each other in order to prepare the teaching and 

learning and the curriculum for their new class. The children will have the opportunity to meet their new 

teacher in the last week of term to talk about a variety of things including expectations, the curriculum and 

activities coming up next year. The classes for September are as follows: 

 
 

In September, Mrs Lewis will continue her specialist maths intervention role in school. She will lead and      

support maths teaching and learning and work with small groups across the school.  Mrs Hazelden will cover 

PPA teaching across the school and Miss Windeatt will continue to deliver the recovery plan teaching.  

Sports Morning - Well Done Dragon!s  

Last week, the children took part in sports morning and competed against each other in 

their bubbles. All the events accumulated points for their House and the winners were 

Dragon. Here are the proud Dragon House Captains Emi-Jo and Peter holding the 

House Cup. Well done to all of the children who took part.  

The final points scores were: 

Pegasus: 276  Phoenix: 331  Unicorn: 337  Dragon: 357 

Euro 2020  

I’m sure that many of you will have joined the nation in their excitement at England getting 

through to the final of the Euro 2020 football competition on Sunday. It will be the first time in 

55 years that we have reached a major final. I know that many of the children are massive sports fans, as am 

I, so I am happy for there to be a late start for those children who want to watch the game. School will be 

OPEN for all at the normal time but children who watched the match can come in later.  They MUST be 

in school by 10am though when registers will close. Keeping everything crossed…’It’s coming home!’ 

Have a great weekend and ‘Come on England!’ Kate Powell 

Current Class 

July 2021 

New Class September 

2021 

Year 

Group 

Class 

Teacher 

New children Elm Class New Year R Miss Yardley 

Elm Class Beech Class Year 1 Mrs Morris 

Beech Class Chestnut Class Year 2 Miss Grimsey 

Chestnut Class Hazel Class Year 3 Mrs Reynolds 

Hazel Class Ash Class Year 4 Mrs Calton (2 days – Monday and 

Tuesday) & Miss Cook (3 days – 

Wednesday – Friday) 
Ash Class Lime Class Year 5 Mrs Olliver 

Lime Class Cedar Class Year 6 Mr Hayne 

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Powell  Deputy Headteacher: Mrs A. Powell Chair of Governors: Mrs C. Neaves  

Summer Reading Challenge 2021 

The Summer Reading Challenge will be launched by the 

West Sussex Libraries on 10th July at your  local     

library. This year’s theme is Wild World Heroes. To 

get  involved, the children need to read library books 

over the summer and collect stickers to complete 

their special Wild World Heroes poster. It’s fun and 

free to take part. Fliers will be coming home with the 

children and you can go to wildworldheroes.org.uk and 

your local library for more information. Good luck.  


